
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

August 3, 2010 

 
 

via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 

 
Ms. E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

PO Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
RE: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s  

Application for Approval of Contact Voltage Remediation Costs  

OEB File No.  EB-2010-0193 

 
On July 14, 2010, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) filed responses to 
interrogatories received from Board Staff and intervening parties.  On July 26, 2010, the 
Board issued Procedural Order 2, which directed THESL to file additional information to 
that contained in its interrogatory responses.  In addition, on July 28, 2010, THESL 
received correspondence from School Energy Coalition requesting an expanded response 
to one of its interrogatories. 
 
THESL is working diligently to produce its responses.  However, since the required 
financial information is not readily available in the requested format, THESL will be 
unable to provide it by the required date of August 3, 2010.   
 
THESL expects to be able to provide its responses shortly. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by Jack Lenartowicz for] 

 

Glen A. Winn 
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance  
 
cc: Intervenors of Record for EB-2010-0193, by email only 


